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Wiissionaries to Mongolia

Greetings from Mongolia!
We hope this newsletter finds
you well and that you are having =
a blessed time as we head into fp
this holiday season. Because
you are an important part of our
ministry, we thought youd want
to know what God is doing in Mongolia.

As you may know, we have been given this great
opportunity to purchase this building we call “The
Building of HOPE!” We have spent much time
in prayer and taken much counsel concerning the
purchasing of this building. We also see the great need.

With all of this, we are proceeding with the raising
of the necessary funds to purchase this building. It will
be used for His glory and the printing of His Word for
many years to come.

Luke 14:28 says, “For which of you, intending to
build a tower, sitteth not down first, and counteth the
cost, whether he have sufficient to finish it?” We are
working hard to secure this property but the truth is
that we need your help!

A good friend of ours has helped us design a seven

- hundred  piece
puzzle in the
shape of Mongolia.
This puzzle is eight
feet wide and four
feet high. For each
church, business
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or individual that donates one
thousand dollars toward the
purchase of this property, we will
engrave their name on a puzzle
piece and attach that piece to the
= board. We already have forty-five
" pieces on the board. When all
puzzle pieces are attached to the board, we will have
the necessary funds to purchase this property!

Genesis 42:1 says, “Now when Jacob saw that there
was corn in Egypt, Jacob said unto his sons, Why do ye
look one upon another?” Jacob was saying to his sons,
“You see the need do something about it!” In their case
it was physical starvation. In our case it is spiritual
starvation. This part of the world needs God’s Word
desperately!

“Say not ye, There are yet four
months, and then cometh harvest?
behold, I say unto you, Lift up your
eyes, and look on the fields; for they
are white already to harvest” We
do not have much time. Will you
consider helping with this great need?

Please write your check to:
BATA
PO Box 815
Crab Orchard, WV 25827
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Write Mongolia Building in the Memao.
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Safety as we travel representing the ministry
Wisdom for the translation team as they translate
the Old Testament into the Mongolian language

» Wisdom and speed to raise the funds for the
Building of HOPE

Health for Kim’s parents

Funds for a digital press for Mongolia

Ever changing needs of our precious adult children
Noah as he completes his first semester of

Bible college

Pray for Mongolia as the weather is turning harsh
Munkhuus’ hip surgery

For the health of Jeff’s mother and father
Salvation for the Mongolian people as we print
and distribute God’s Word
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EonQunSon;, Brian,

Please keep our son, Brian in your prayers.
He will be having extensive surgery on
November 28th to remove a tumor. He will
also be having reconstructive surgery that
same day. Pray for protection and that he will
find strength and comfort in God.

God is our refuge and |§
strength, a very
present help in

trouble.
Psalms 46:1

By ity Aboul
Q@g]italglir‘essl!,

It has become obvious to us that
we need a digital press. We have a high
demand for short run literature like
Bible college curriculum, educational
material, commentaries, etc. These
materials are printed in runs of fewer
than one hundred pieces. To make this cost effective we
need a digital press.

If you are interested in helping with this need, please
email me at: batamissioninternational@gmail.com. The price
is much lower than you think. Your help is needed.

WihateAyBlessingly
Selah Grace Edwards

born

October 18th, 2018

weighing in at

7 pounds 9 ounces

Emee (Grandma) and Granddaughter
are doing well!
Congratulations Josh and Charlotte!
“Lo, children are an heritage of the LORD:

and the fruit of the womb is his reward.”
Psalms 127:3

We are
AVAILABLE
to skype into your
Missions Conference!
Jeft. Kim.Kruchkow

WE HAVE A BLOG!

We would love for you to take a few minutes to browse
through our blog and let us know what you think. New
posts will be added to keep you updated. Hoping this will
keep you informed on what is happening in Mongolia.

kruchkows.wordpress.com

Field Address: Mission Fellowship:
Sukhbaatar District 16 B.A.TA.
Belkhin Road 30 PO Box 815
Gate 501 Crab Orchard, WV 25827

Ulaanbaatar, Mongolia 15160
304-837-6120

Dr. Ron Hodge, Director
304-550-5706

Sending Church: Support Address:

Franklin Road Baptist Church Central Missionary
3148 Franklin Rd Clearinghouse
Murfreesboro, TN 37128 PO Box 219228

Dr. Mike Norris, Pastor
615-890-0820

Houston, TX 77218-9228
281-599-7411



